
-----Original Message----- 
From: Elizabeth Barnhard [mailto:BARNHAE@wyeth.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 4:13 PM 
To: AB94Comments 
Cc: John W. Hogan 
Subject: Wyeth's Comments on 71 Fed. Reg. 61 

To:  Robert A. Clarke 

       Deputy Director 

       Office of Patent Legal Adminstration 

       Office of the Deputy Commissioner for Patent Examination Policy 

     

Re:  Comments on Proposed Rules Published in 71 Fed. Reg. 61 (January 3, 2006) 

  

Dear Mr. Clarke: 

  

Attached is a pdf file containing the comments of Wyeth on the proposed rule changes to 
"Changes to Practice for the Examination of Claims in Patent Applications". 

  

Wyeth appreciates the opportunity to offer its comments and would appreciate confirmation that 
its comments have been received by the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office. 

  

Very truly yours, 

  

Elizabeth M. Barnhard 
Senior Patent Counsel 
Wyeth 
Law Department - Patents 
401 N. Middletown Road 
Bldg 190-3130 
Pearl River, NY 10965 
Tel: 845-602-1842 
Fax: 845-602-5666 
email: barnhae@wyeth.com 



  

John W. Hogan, Jr. 
Patent Counsel 
Wyeth 
Law Department - Intellectual Property 
Five Giralda Farms 
Madison, NJ 07940 
973-660-7664 tel. 
973-660-7972 fax 
HoganJ@wyeth.com 

 




















